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 Director-General of the SE ‘GDIP’ 
Mr Pavlo Kryvonos 

Dear Mr Kryvonos, 

I sincerely thank you for your warm and heartfelt congratulations on the occasion of 
Montenegro’s Statehood Day. 

I share your view of the traditionally friendly relations between our two countries. It 
gives me particular pleasure to note the repeatedly affirmed closeness of our peoples. I am 
confident that our ties will continue to strengthen and evolve with the same momentum. 

Let me take this opportunity to personally thank you and your colleagues for the 
continuous support and valuable cooperation the Embassy receives from GDIP. Your 
commitment and readiness to respond to our needs greatly contribute to the success of our 
shared efforts. 

I am confident that our fruitful cooperation in all matters of mutual interest will continue 
as successfully as before. 

Wishing you and your team happiness, good health, and continued success in your 
highly responsible work.  

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Ambassador Extraordinary and 
Plenipotentiary 
of Montenegro to Ukraine  

Borjanka Simićević 
/signed/ 

 

 
 


